
Announcement: 
Recruitment for the  

Naturopathic Doctors Formulary Council 
 

* Deadline Extended to March 22, 2021 * 
 
 
There is a Naturopathic Doctors Formulary Council (“NDFC”) within the Maryland Board of 
Physicians (the “Board”). 
 
The NDFC consists of: 

• The Deputy Secretary of Public Health Services or the Deputy Secretary’s designee; 
and 

 
The following members, appointed by the Board: 

• Two individuals who practice naturopathic medicine in Maryland, are certified by the 
North American Board of Naturopathic Examiners, have a minimum of 2 years of 
experience, AND are licensed naturopathic doctors; 

• Two licensed physicians who practice in Maryland; 
• One pharmacist who has a background in pharmocognosy and who practices in 

Maryland; and  
• One consumer. 

 
The term of an appointed member is four years.  A member of the NDFC may not receive 
compensation as a member of the NDFC but is entitled to reimbursement for certain expenses, 
including travel. 
 
The Board is accepting applications for membership on the NDFC.  Individuals who are 
interested in serving on the NDFC should apply by forwarding a resume via e-mail to the 
Board at mbpmail@rcn.com.  Current members of the NDFC may reapply. 
 
Please include a reference to “NDFC recruitment” in the subject line of the e-mail.  The due 
date to receive applications has been extended to noon on March 22, 2021. 
 
For information on the NDFC’s duties, please visit the Maryland General Assembly Website 
and refer to the current law regarding naturopathic doctors under Title 14, Subtitle 5F, Health 
Occupations Article, Annotated Code of Maryland. 
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